
 

PTO Meeting Minutes for January 19, 2011 

 

The January meeting began at 7:00pm.  There were 0 parents, 1 teacher, and 6 officers in 

attendance.   

 

Review of Minutes: 

Motion to accept November minutes:  Passed.  

 

Treasurer Report:  

Motion to accept December 2010 and January 2011 treasurers report:  accepted 

 

 

Misc. Reports:  

PTO Bylaws:  to be voted in during February’s meeting.  

 

Mr Nutt’s request for PTO funding:  tabled until more information can be obtained:  

• Details of existing grant 

• Where does the BOE stand on funding 

• Who hired the “chess master” 

 

 

Old Business:  

 

Open Positions:  Committee Chairs needed 2010-11 

 

• Beach Volleyball (Liberty and Central) 

• PTO Web site (Central) 

• Cartridge Recycle (Liberty and Central) 

• Get Together (Liberty) 

• Kids Vote (Liberty) 

• Book Chair for Liberty 

 

 

New Business:   

Upcoming Events: 

• New Liberty Principal Meet and Greet January 26, 2011 

• Author Day (looks like this will be tabled until next year) Possible author to 

“skype in” – however, it looks like author day will happen next year. 

• Book Fair (Central is in March 5 - 11 

• Slumber Party Kathleen Rafalco 

• Boxtop events  and labels continued  

• Kindergarten Registration February 23 and 24 

• Grocery Certificates(Dawn to review “the benefits from this program” and get a 

better report from chair) 



• Market Day (on going) 

• One school, one book (is going great!) 

 

 

Additional “New Business:  

• All committee chairs must have flyers approved by a PTO Officer before 

distribution.  The purpose is to help avoid checks written incorrectly.  

• Bylaws:  Once voted in, will be forwarded to web and list serv.  

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm.   The next meeting is February 16, 2011. 


